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I am writing in support of HB 2697.   

 

We need hospitals that are up to the task to provide care at a safe and 

compassionate level for patients – and safe and just level for workers. Unfortunately 

hospitals and giant health corporations have clearly put other priorities over quality of 

care. Patients and providers must always come before profits in a humane and just 

society.   The State must step up to compel the quality standards we need in terms of 

how hospitals staff up and how workers’ voices are determinative in the process. It is 

imperative that we have a health care system that works for all, instead of one that is 

breaking and hurting patients and  frontline workers worst and first.  Please pass HB 

2697. 


